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DATES  
June 
Friday 23rd – Inset Day, school closed for 
pupils 
Monday 26th – Play to Learn Sessions for 
children starting in September 
July 
Saturday 1st – TSA Summer BBQ 
Thursday 6th – Year 2 Film Night, 5 – 7pm 
Friday 7th – Transition Day 
Wednesday 12th – Year 2 Play to parents 
Tuesday 18th – Year 4 Play to parents, 
matinee 
Wednesday 19th – Year 4 Play to parents, 
evening 
Thursday 20th – Leavers’ Trip to Longleat 
Friday 21st – Year 4 Leavers’ Disco 
Friday 21st – Break up for summer holiday 
September 
Monday 4th – Inset Day, school closed for 
pupils 
Tuesday 5th – Return to school for pupils  
October 
Monday 2nd – Inset Day, school closed for 
pupils 
 

INSET DAY TOMORROW! 
Don’t forget tomorrow is an Inset day, so 
the school is closed for pupils. We hope the 
children enjoy a lovely long weekend! 

 

Many apologies for the absence of The 
Trumpet last week. Unfortunately it was not 
possible to produce a newsletter last week 
due to staff sickness. However, we are really 
pleased to see that so many parents noticed 
it was missing from bookbags! 

 

School Uniform 
Now that the weather has turned cooler 
again please can the children return to their 
normal uniform. Thank you. 

 
 

Adult Conduct on Site 
Please can I remind all parents to use 
appropriate language at all times when on our 
school site and when in dialogue with any 
member of school staff. Fortunately, 
incidents of inappropriate language are 
extremely rare at Trinity but we have had a 
couple in recent months and it is very 
unpleasant for the staff members involved. 
We do understand that sometimes things 
happen which make tempers fray but the 
staff still deserve to be treated with 
respect.  

 
TSA Summer Fair 

Preparations for this year’s Summer Fair are 
well underway and it promises to be a 
brilliant day and a great way of raising much 
needed funds for the school. The theme for 
this year is ‘The Beach’ so please do feel 
free to consider this when getting dressed 
on the day! 
There are still gaps on the rota for helping 
out on the stalls so if you are able to help, 
even if it is just for an hour, please let 
Yvonne know. 
Your children should have brought home 
raffle tickets this week. Please could you 
return stubs and monies, together with any 
unsold tickets, to the school office by Friday 
30th June. 

 
Rainbow and Sunshine Plea! 

Mrs George, Mrs Griffin and Mrs Wheeler 
are planning some more developments to the 
Sunshine and Rainbow outside area and would 
love any donations of saucepans you no longer 
need. If you have any, please take them to 
Sunshine or Rainbow class. 

 


